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October 17, 2024 

Sent electronically to: tom.hillstrom@liquidenviro.com 

Tom Hillstrom, Vice President of Treatment and Recovery 
Liquid Environmental Solutions Corporation 
7651 Esters Blvd., Suite 200 
Irving, TX 75063 

SUBJECT:  Department of Environmental Protection v. Liquid Environmental Solutions 
of Florida, LLC      
OGC File No.  24-0068 
EPA/DEP ID:  FLD981928484 
Duval County 

Dear Mr. Hillstrom: 

This letter is to inform you that the above-referenced enforcement project has been closed by the 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection. All conditions in the Consent Order 
have been satisfied. 

Should you have any questions concerning this Consent Order, please contact Bonnie Bradshaw 
of this office at bonnie.bradshaw@floridadep.gov, or at (904) 256-1638. Your cooperation is 
appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Kershner 
Environmental Manager 

ec: FDEP-NED: Bonnie Bradshaw 
FDEP-OGC: Lea Crandall, Agency Clerk 
Liquid Environmental: Steve Bachellor - steve.bachellor@liquidenviro.com 

Ken Khim - ken.khim@liquidenviro.com 
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